Community Meeting

A Community Meeting was held in the student lounge on Wednesday night, June 7. Elizabeth Shurcliff presided.

VOTED that the Community Council be the censoring committee for visitors at Community Meetings and House Meetings.

Molly Gregory read the extract from the Faculty Papers No. 25. It was the report of a meeting on June 1 of the faculty, staff and student personnel committee dealing with the following subjects:

How much time from class work should project work take, when both are in the same field?

Absences from college interfering with students' work. Reports to parents and school heads.

Late rehearsals.

Arrangement of evening meetings for next year.

Election of members to the Student Committee on Educational Policies.

A paper entitled "Suggestions to the Council" which was handed in by two students was read. This lead to a discussion of the policies of the Community Council. The follwoing questions and suggestions were made during the meeting:

Has public opinion a deterrent value? 1.

How can each house know if its representative to the Community Council is doing her part?
Suggested that a judicial body be chosen by the Council to 2.

handle all cases of offending students. Suggested that a student who is to be brought before the 4. Council should be aforewarned as to why she is so summoned.

Suggested that there is a need for the stimulation of public and community thought and that issues are accepted and voted upon too quickly without sufficient thought.

A discussion was held of elections for next year. It was suggested that this year's council carry over for a month in the fall.

The following announcements were made:

1. All students must have a physical exam and should sign up promptly for it.

Members of the Community should be more careful about

borrowing.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise Carr Secretary